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The  bill does not have a current fair market value and cannot be decoupled in it form 

from the Common School Fund.  Advocates for School Trust Lands will take this to 

the highest Court to defend the Beneficiary of this Children's Trust Forest. There is a 

billion dollar short fall that will be defended. 
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